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Important Notice for Schedule B Public Market Vendors 
 

 

Schedule B Vendor Permits are no longer required. You will not need to renew your permit in 2018. 
Effective immediately, Nova Scotia Environment has removed the permit requirement based on consultation 
with stakeholders and the low food safety risk of Schedule B food products at Public Markets.  
 
Please note:  
 

• Public market vendors, as well as Schedule B food products, may be audited under the authority of the 
NS Health Protection Act, if there is reason to believe a health hazard exists with the product. 
 

• Adhering to hygiene standards in the production, transportation, storage and sale of your food products 
is required.  
 

• Public Health Officers are available to provide advice regarding food products and may visit your vendor 
booth during regular Public Market inspections.  
 

• Public Health Officers may require testing of foods to ensure they meet the requirements of a Schedule 
B food product. 
 

• The sale of Schedule B foods at public markets does not grant approval for these products to be sold at 
retail/ commercial food stores.   

 
If you have further questions or concerns, please contact your local Nova Scotia Environment office, to speak 
with a Public Health Officer. 
 
Western 
 

 
Central 

 
Eastern 

Kentville 
Phone: 902-679-6086 
 

Bedford 
Phone: 902-424-7773 
 

Antigonish 
Phone: 902-863-7389 
 

Bridgewater 
Phone: 902-543-4685 
 

Truro 
Phone: 902-893-5880 
 

New Glasgow  
Phone: 902-396-4194 
 

Yarmouth 
Phone: 902-742-8985 
 

Amherst 
Phone: 902-667-6205 
 

Port Hawkesbury 
Phone: 902-625-0791 

  Sydney 
Phone: 902-563-2100 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Karen Wong-Petrie, MSc, CPHI(C) 
Director, Environmental Health and Food Safety 
Sustainability and Applied Science Division 

Sustainability and Applied Science 
1894 Barrington St. 
Suite 1800 
PO Box 442 
Halifax, NS   B3J 2P8 

 

 
Tel: 902-424-0285 
Fax: 902-424-0501 
 


